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This office is still not in receipt of Euramax’ August 2016 semi-annual Pretreatment report. If said report is not received
by this office before close of business 10/15/16, Euramax will meet the Federal Pretreatment Regulations’ criteria of
significant non-compliance per 40 CFR 403.8(f)(2)(viii)(F) and formal enforcement actions may be executed by ADEQ’s
Office of Water’s Enforcement Branch.

Per your below correspondence, this office was expecting Euramax’ semi-annual report at least mid-September.

Thank you for your prompt action in addressing this issue.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator

501.682.0625

ec: Richard Healey, NPDES Enforcement Branch Manager
Terry McGinister, Helena General Manager

E/NPDES/NPDES/Pretreatment/Reports

From: Seth Gately [mailto:SGately@trinityconsultants.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 5:38 PM

To: Gilliam, Allen

Subject: Euramax Pretreatment Report

Mr. Gilliam,

| spoke with Ms. Teresa Melton at Euramax early last week, and she mentioned that a new employee has incorrectly
pulled one of the samples. The new sample was submitted to American Interplex last week and they expect the results
in the next day or two. We will be ready to immediately submit the report upon receiving those results.

Thank you!
Seth Gately

Seth Gately
Consultant



Trinity Consultants
11225 Huron Lane, Suite 212 | Little Rock, Arkansas 72211

Office: 501-225-6400 x108 | Mobile: 479-651-6837
e Email: sgately@trinityconsultants.com

Stay current on environmental issues. Subscribe today to receive Trinity's free Environmental Quarterly.
Learn about Trinity’s courses for environmental professionals.




